
School Trips 

 
 

Children’s participation in school trips can be of great benefit to their learning.  

Having these experiences and coming back into the classroom allowing them to use 

new knowledge and skills really helps them to improve in their work.  Each year 

group has one trip per term. 

 

 

We always try to get the best prices we can for both entrance fees and transport costs.  

Any trip which will exceed £15.00 per pupil will only be arranged provisionally until 

all parents concerned have been consulted and agree to pay this fee.  If a number of 

parents are not able to support the trip then the trip would not be able to go ahead. 

 

We aim to give as much notice as possible to enable payments via ParentPay to be 

made easier.  Our ParentPay system has a cut- off date for all payments to be received 

by which needs to be adhered to due to the fact that we are asked to forward monies to 

relevant visits/coach companies in advance.  All information regarding planned trips 

is accessible through the school website-Parents/letters/name of trip.  A paper copy 

can also be read on our noticeboards in the main school playground or outside the 

school reception area. 

 

A great deal of effort and hard work is put into making these trips possible in the hope 

that all children will participate, learn and enjoy them.  It would be a great shame if 

all school trips were to be abolished so we thank you for your continued support. 


